
LCACE May 14, 2016 Minutes 
 

Welcome by Phil Boch 
 
Presentation by Office Max/Office Depot from Vernon Hills done first. 
Kevin Bauer was the speaker. He has been assistant manager for 9 years. 
It was a very brief presentation. Then Kevin and another person did tech support on 
computers. They gave out coupons to persons who had their computers cleaned. 
 

Introduced board 2015-2016 
 
President – Phil Bock 
Vice President - Linda Busch 
Secretary – Bobby Jacobs 
Treasurer – Judy Dunham 
Programs – Linda Rohlfing was welcomed to the board 
Membership – J.J. Johnson 
Public Relations – Linda Koudelka 
 
Introduced Special Interest Advisors 
 
Genealogy 
Bobby Jacobs, Robin Seidenberg 
Linux 
Julie Bell and Lester Larkin 
Digital Corner 
J.J. Johnson 
iPad/tablet 
J.J. Johnson, Mike McEnery 
Food – Everyone! 
 
Thanked Volunteers 
 
J.J. Johnson:           Club Founder and Webmaster 
Lester Larkin:     Club Historian and Room Setup 
Mike McEnery:      Newsletter Editor 
Robin Seidenberg:     Raffle Prize Coordinator and President Emeritus 
Eric Rehberger:      Free Stuff 
Liz Barnett:       Hospitality 
Fred and Liz Barnett: Hosts of picnics all these years 
Linda Busch:      Being VP 
Bobby Jacobs:      Secretary 
Linda Koudelka:      Publicity  
 
Upcoming Programs 
 
June 11, 2016  Genealogy 
July 23, 2016  Annual Picnic 11:30-5 
August 13, 2016  Smartphones, Part 2 
September 10, 2016 TBA 



October 8, 2016  TBA 
November 12, 2016 TBA 
 
December 3, 2016  Holiday Party 
DeBorah discussed the picnic. Bring lawn chairs. It is handicap accessible. Equipment 
for various sports. Join the fun. 
 
Reports none 
 
Old business 
Picnic 
 
New Business 
New ransomware is getting into o/s of computers. Don’t routinely use admin account. 
Quicktime should be uninstalled because it is obsolete. 
 
New Member Phill Copp 
 
Guests None 
 
Raffle Winners 
50/50 $12.50 DeBorah 
Door Prize WiFi Display Dongle Bill 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:50 
 


